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Executive  Summary 
 
 
In August 2003 the Department of Health, Universities UK, General Medical Council, 
Nursing and Midwifery Council and HPC issued guidance on communication skills to those 
commissioning, delivering and approving pre-registration education and training. 
 
This is the completion of work which originated with the recommendations of the Kennedy 
Report on the Bristol Royal Infirmary.  The guidance is consistent with both the Quality 
Assurance Agency's Subject Benchmarks and with the HPC's Standards of Proficiency.  
It will be remitted to the Standards of Education and Training Professional Liaison Group. 
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